
JULY 2024 G’STREET CHATTERBOX



We will be closed Thursday, the 4th and Friday, the 5th in honor of
our country's independence.  It is our hope that you enjoy this
holiday with your family and friends.  We will re-open on Monday, the
8th.  Have a blessed and safe holiday!!!

Summer is half over already and we have been having a blast with water days, sno-
cones, jumps, bubbles, chalk, and so much more.  Just a reminder:  

1. Water Play Days:  Please send your child already dressed in their swim attire with
dry clothes (including underwear) to change into.  You must apply sunscreen
before dropping them off as we are not allowed to do this per health department
regulations.  Water shoes (with straps) are a good idea!  Towels are a  must.
Please make sure that your child has a change of clothes in the classroom
suitable for water play in the event you forget their swimsuit. 

2. Sno-Cone Days:  Every Friday for everyone-please send $1.00 if your child wants
a sno-cone.

3. Please no flip-flops.  Sandals must have straps.  





The beginning of the new school year is just around the corner
believe it or not.  We will kick off the first day of the 2024-2025 CDC
year on August 5.  You will receive your child's class assignment the
week before which will give you a chance to speak with your child's
new teacher.  If you still need to turn in your paper work and fees,
please do so as soon as possible so we can make sure your child
has a spot as we have a long waiting list hoping for a spot.  The new
updated handbook is already available with next year's calendar if
you need one please ask or see our website for a copy.  

This article is from Heidi, the
author of ABC Jesus Loves
Me.  I hope this article
speaks to every parent's
heart no matter how old your
little one is. This is a powerful
image of a mom plucking her
feathers and placing them on
her child's wings so that by
the time they leave the nest
they are ready to fly.  But
don't blink, the time goes by
fast. 
Please click on link below to
read this amazing
inspirational article.

Letting Go With Love → 



As we celebrate the
freedom we have in
this country that we
often take for granted,
let's remember that
the most important
freedom is the
freedom we can have
in Jesus Christ.  "For
God so loved the
world that He gave
His one and only Son,
that whoever believes
in Him shall not perish
but have eternal life."
John 3:16


